
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Supplemental Spill Report #451653 
1 message

Hughes - DNR, Jim <jimo.hughes@state.co.us> Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 11:13 AM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>, Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

Scanning Work Request:

 

Please upload this e mail as follows:

 

Document Name(s) Spill #451653 operator correspondence

Document Number (leave blank if not already assigned)

Date Received 9/18/17

Is data entry needed? N

Indexing Information Unique ID Type Unique ID Number

First API 067-08293

Second Location ID 325074

Third Spill ID
451653

Additional Instructions Please upload e mail to referenced IDs

 

Thanks!

Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist

 

GeimauD
Typewritten Text
Document 2496007



P 970.884.0491  C 970.903.4072

P.O. Box 4453 Durango, Colorado 81302

jimo.hughes@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Moskal, Steven <Steven.Moskal@bp.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 9:35 AM 
Subject: RE: Supplemental Spill Report #451653 
To: "Hughes - DNR, Jim" <jimo.hughes@state.co.us> 
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, "Hawk, Andrew G" <Andrew.Hawk@bp.com> 

Jim,

 

BP will collect another sample for arsenic further off pad.  I believe the background sample with low arsenic could have
been from imported material.  I will update once the results become available.

 

Thank you,

 

 

Steve Moskal
BP Lower 48 – San Juan

Field Environmental Coordinator

Phone: (505) 330-9179

 

This email and any attachments are intended only for the addressee(s) listed above and  may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information. If you

are not an intended recipient, please immediately advise the sender by return email, delete this email and any attachments, and destroy any copies of same.  Any

unauthorized review, use, copying disclosure or distribution of this email and any attachments is prohibited.

 

 

From: Hughes - DNR, Jim [mailto:jimo.hughes@state.co.us]  
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 3:01 PM 
To: Moskal, Steven 
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR 
Subject: Supplemental Spill Report #451653

 

Steven,

 

tel:(970)%20884-0491
tel:(970)%20903-4072
mailto:jimo.hughes@state.co.us
http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc
mailto:Steven.Moskal@bp.com
mailto:jimo.hughes@state.co.us
mailto:alex.fischer@state.co.us
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mailto:jimo.hughes@state.co.us


I have returned this document (401402171) to draft because the arsenic level of the stockpiled material is in
exceedance of Table 910-1 standards and the background level is below detection limits.

 

BP will either need to collect additional background samples to be analyzed for arsenic, or defend their closure
request with Table 910-1 exceedances.

 

Thanks,

Jim Hughes

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 970.884.0491  C 970.903.4072

P.O. Box 4453 Durango, Colorado 81302

jimo.hughes@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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